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Coming this summer…introducing DASS Link! 

We are excited to announce that we will be rolling out a new electronic system for DASS students.  

The entire disability file will become electronic and DASS letters of accommodation will be created within the DASS Link system and students will request 

their letters by logging into the student portal. Students will request the electronic letters be pushed out to their instructors for each semester (no more 

picking up letters at our office!).  

Students will still be expected to communicate directly with each instructor about   implementing the accommodations listed within the letter, but this 

process should streamline your steps significantly!  

Students can make supplemental accommodation requests through the DASS Link system, upload medical documentation, and keep track of all past 

letters of accommodation. Please be prepared to review the training materials DASS will share over the next few months so you’re ready to go in August 

with the new system.  

SMU cares about your mental health, 

you should too! 

Join one of the many events this 

week, sponsored by the Dean of               

Students, with a focus on supporting 

students with                                             

mental health challenges.  

https://

themustangproject91406196.wordpress.com/

events/ 

FINALS AT DASS 
LAST CALL! 

Certain time slots are no longer available ! 
If your professor wants you to test at DASS for finals, you need to schedule the 

final using our Online Scheduler as soon as possible.  The deadline to              

schedule is 4/25/19.  If you need to take the final at a different time than the 

class (only for valid reasons), you MUST get written permission from your             

professor and forward the email to DASS. We cross-check them all and could 

cancel your reservation if you haven’t gotten permission. Please don’t wait to 

tie up these  details until the week of finals, that causes lots of                              

stress for you and others.  

For more details: 

http://www.smu.edu/Provost/SASP/DASS/DisabilityAccommodations/TestProctoring 

DASS has a new url address! Find us at:                                                

https://www.smu.edu/Provost/SASP/DASS 
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